
From: Ian Van Sinden <ivansinden@gmail.com>  
Sent: Thursday, June 11, 2020 1:40 PM 
To: Patrick Weithers <Patrick.Weithers@longbeach.gov> 
Subject: Public Comment on THURSDAY, JUNE 11, 2020 Teleconfrence 
 
Any move to destroy police records represents a complete failure to respond to constituents. Shame on 
you for even considering this, what an absolute disgrace. 
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